Class 2 Homework
Week Beginning 23rd November
Your Homework and Spelling can be found on the school website.  Have a look at the homework page on Class 2’s area. You can upload your work onto the website or bring it into school. If your family needs to isolate you can also find work to do for the week at home. 
Spelling:   Learn your spellings.
Maths:    Do the maths work sheet
[bookmark: _GoBack]Literacy/Topic:  Do the worksheet on using co-ordinating conjunctions.


